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Comments: I think there should not be any more ATV trail made as you do not maintain the ones that already

exist (let alone the main roads which should be done with the money collected for road maintenance when I buy

my wood permit!!) I think that dispersed camping should be reduced or eliminated as people do not respect the

privilege and leave the camps trashed and with fires burning. People apparently need more supervision and

should be in areas that can be patrolled.  Also, I think that the area open for cross-country travel should be left at

1,625,363. This land belongs to us all and we all should have access to it.  Also, your meetings need to be better

prepared. You listed the current conditions as an option, it is not!!! It looks as though you can choose this as you

have it listed as alternative 1.  Very misleading.


